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Thursday 25th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that we are launching our very own YouTube channel on 

Friday 3rd December 2021 at 2:30pm.  

We are hoping to use YouTube to help support families with learning at home as well 

as to showcase the learning and wonderful work we do in school. 

Please follow the link 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCA0T_jqBQVTMxAOYINv2Yuw to find our 

channel and please subscribe. As this is a channel for children and made with children 

you are unable to comment on videos but can show us you have enjoyed it by liking.  

We have a YouTube policy that can be viewed on the school 

www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/parents-carers/policies  Any videos produced will only 

include those who we have had parental permission given. We take the safety of our 

children very seriously and we will use the launch of the channel as a teaching point. 

Please ensure you always supervise your child on the internet and aware of what they 

are watching and doing online.  

Please like and subscribe and enjoy watching! 

Mrs Gunn 
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